SUPREME COURT

REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Mr. Stanislav Kravchenko
President
Supreme Court of Ukraine
8 Pylypa Orlyka Str.
01043 Kyiv
UKRAINE
Tartu, 17 April 2024

Dear President Kravchenko,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the invitation to participate in the VII
International Scientific and Practical Conference “Administrative Justice in Ukraine: Issues of
Theory and Practice, Judicial Protection of Political and Civil Rights and Freedom in Pre-War,
War and Post-War Periods” that will be held on 4-5 July in Ostroh. Unfortunately, I am unable
to attend the event as I already have prior commitments which could not be rearranged. I express
my sincere regrets for not being able participate and wish you every success with the
organisation of the Conference!

Mr. Ivo Pilving, Chairman of the Administrative Law Chamber of the Supreme Court of
Estonia will be representing our Court at the Conference. If possible and depending on the
traveling options, Mr. Pilving wishes to participate in person. Please do not hesitate to contact
Mrs. Karin Leichter-Tammisto (Karin.Leichter-Tammisto@riigikohus.ee) should you have any
questions related to the participation of Mr. Pilving.

Please accept, President Kravchenko, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kove
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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